
EAA 1522 NEWSLETTER 
DDDDD 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

  
 

EAA CHAPTER 1522 
NEWSLETTER  

 January 2018 

 

 Remembering 2017 

 

As 2018 begins wÅȭÒÅ ÅÎÔÅring 
another year as an outstanding 
chapter of the Experimental 
Aircraft Association.  
 
Instead of making those 
resolutions that you know you 
are going to break the first 
couple of weeks; why not make 
one you can stick to and have 
fun.  
 
This year, get involved with 
some of the activities hosted by 
EAA.   We have numerous 
members with a vast knowledge, 
experience and skill to share 
with one another and with our 
local community.  
 
This year make your resolution 
to share something with your 
fellow pilot ȭs and aviation 
enthusiast.   Host a meeting, 
present a tool or technique, 
volunteer during the Young 
Eagles or one of the school Field 
Trip events.  
 
Share your love of aviation with 
others. 
 
 

               

           

 
 

 



 
  

 

 

 

 

                                   
Chili Dinner 

Aerospace and 
School Field Trips  

Silver Eagles 

Aerospace 
Ground School 



 
 
 
  

Our guest speaker was  

Gary Burkett, a retired  

UPS pilot. Gary shared  

some marvelous stories  

from his long aviation  

career; particularly, his  

travels internationally  

with UPS and flying  

routes that took him  

literally around the world.  

A number of year end awards were given out at the 

banquet; two in particular I would like to mention. The 

MVP Award was given to Bobby Craft for his 

unconditional support and daily involvement in bettering 

the airport and our EAA chapter.  

The Spirit of Aviation Award was given to Richard Carl. 

Richard has been a long time fixture at the airport 

serving as A&P-IA mechanic. Richard is not only a 

trusted aircraft mechanic, but has become a trusted         

                             friend as well to many pilots and                          

                                  aircraft owners throughout the  

                                     region. Over the years, Richard h                     

                                        as created a "Safe Haven" at     

                                       the Cynthiana -Harrison Co.  

                                        Airport for all of us who are  

                                       involved in aviation.  

 

 

As our paths cross in next the few weeks, I would 

appreciate your feedback/thoughts concerning this year's 

Christmas Banquet and suggestions regarding future 

banquets. It is my goal to ensure banquet events are an 

enjoyable night and a pleasurable experience for all.  

 
 
 

 

 

Traditionally we have had our Christmas Banquet at a 

local restaurant in Cynthiana. However, this year we 

decided to try something different. The decision was           

made to have our banquet in the main airport hangar. 

 

 

 

 

 

There are a couple reasons for this decision, for one the 

Chapter has grown in the past year to the point that the 

restaurant is no longer able to adequately support a large 

group such as ours in a banquet setting. Also, the airport 

board installed a heating system in the hangar this past 

year to support and encourage EAA and airport activities 

throughout the winter months when normally things tend 

to shut down.  

However, just one problem with having the banquet in 

the hangar, itôs a hangar. A place where we park, store 

and work on airplanes; not necessarily a place where you 

want to host an elegant banquet for your family 

members. Nevertheless, with the hard work of several 

chapter members and their families, sweeping, 

vacuuming, cleaning cobwebs, hanging mood lighting, 

decorating and last but not least ridding the hangar of 

pesky hibernating flies, the hangar was quickly 

transformed into a Christmas banquet hall.  

We had a wonder turnout with more than 60 attending. 

An abundance of great food and fellowship abounded 

and I trust no one went home hungry. I appreciate 

everyone pitching in and bringing so many wonderful 

dishes.

 

 

 

Christmas Banquet 2017 

Gordon Davis  

 

The Spirit of 
Aviation Award 

was given to 
Richard Carl. 

 
 
 



 
  

Couple notes from Brent. Deb does 1/2 ground beef and 1/2 sausage 
όǎǿŜŜǘΣ ƳƛƭŘ ƻǊ Ƙƻǘύ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ άƳǳǘƘŀέ ǎŀǳŎŜ ƛǎ ά5ƛƴƻǎŀǳǊ ..v slathering 
ǎŀǳŎŜέ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ŀ ƭƛƎƘǘŜǊ ..v ǎŀǳŎŜ - not a heavy thick sauce. We have not 
seen it here but is available online. It is worth it ! 
 

 


